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A Note from our President 
 Summer greetings everyone, 
I hope this newsletter finds you happy & healthy. It has 
been a stellar summer at your club. We just completed our 
70th Ox Roast on Aug 19 and “Oh My” what a turnout. It 
was the perfect storm. The weather was perfect, the 
grounds were pristine, singers were great, food was deli-
cious and the 
beer was flowing. A big Ein Prosit to Steve & Cathy Ehret 
and the too-many-to-mention members and friends who 
made it happen. Also thanks to the Ladies section for hav-
ing plenty of desserts and sponsoring the kids games. 
Again, a spectacular day!  
Our hardworking Trustees continue to complete numerous 
much needed 
projects: gutter guards, new faucets in the ladies restroom, 
a mop sink in the kitchen, and also replacing the really old 
garbage disposal in the kitchen. Thanks Trustees!  
Don't forget our (best in town) record breaking Jim’s Spa-
ghetti Dinner September 6th, 4:30-6:30 pm. 
Tom Ridenbaugh is again chairing our annual Oktoberfest 
on September 30th. Details coming.  
All being said, your club is doing exceptionally well. Thanks 
Everyone! 
In closing, I want to say thank you everyone for the prayers 
and support  
that my family and I received during my father’s illness and 
subsequent passing on Aug 5th. My father loved this club 
for many years and requested that contributions be made 
to our Maennerchor. God rest his soul. As always,  

God Bless Us All, Everyone!   Mike 
 
Rentals by Barry McDougal 
740-504-9128 or 740-323-1163 
We are well into our busy time of the year, not only with 
club events but rentals also.  August thru the first of  
November are pretty much booked on weekends; on one 
weekend, we have a rental Friday, Saturday and Sunday, 
busy busy busy.   

Trustee News by Jeff O’Donnell 
Trustee projects still to come:  Replace the garbage 
disposal, new roof over the pavilion, complete the 
gutter guard and run electric out to the drive-
through shed.  Thanks to Steve Ehret, the faucets in 
the ladies restroom are all replaced. 
 
Singers’ News by Cara Noyes 
Music at the Ox Roast was a rousing success. A 
HUGE Thank you to our guest choirs Germania, the 
Mendelssohn Liedertafel, Columbus Damenchor, 
and Columbus Maennerchor!  
The singers are joining other area gemixterchors on 
Sunday, Sept. 17, 1-2 pm to celebrate at Germania.  
October 21-22 we will be celebrating with the Co-
lumbus Maennerchor for their 175th Anniversary. 

 Trustees and other members are helping out and a 
BIG THANK YOU, goes out to all.  With such a great 
group we are making great things happen for our 
club.    
I have been booking rentals for 2024 already. 
 

Ladies Section by Suzy Heckmann 
Our Ladies Section enjoyed ham and cheese mini 
sandwiches, a salad with lots of wonderful add-ons 
and an angel food delight dessert at our regular busi-
ness meeting at our clubroom hosted by Linda Mai 
and Julie Ingram. A short business meeting was held 
discussing the purchase of creme puffs for the up-
coming Ox Roast. 
    Another successful Ox Roast is history! The ladies 
made $1,034 and $300 of that was the sale of the 
creme puffs! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              Jo Koch (left) and Marilyn Krebs  
              get ready to set up the tables for  
              desserts for the Ox Roast 

       Tuesday, September 5 - - tube steak dinner at 
6:30 pm at our clubroom hosted by our President 
Marty Werner and Judi Handel 
      Tuesday, October 4 - - regular meeting at 6:30 pm 
at our clubroom - Hostesses - Sandy Warner and 
Petrea Coelho 
        Tuesday, November 1 - - regular meeting at 6:30 
pm at our clubroom - Hostess - Cathy Tierney 
 

Willkommen 
Our new members inducted July 26th are 
Ricky Hinty and Rob Lohrman, Jr. —shown 
here with Mike Lohrman  

Our new members inducted August 23rd are 
John Fiore II, Dennis Acord, Cynthia Yost 
and Kathleen Herrmann—shown here with 
Jim Hopewell, Mike Lohrman and Jo Koch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 September 30 

Mark your calendars! 
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THE EYE 

SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 

Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 

Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

Glasses Contact Lenses 

Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 

Granville, Ohio 43023 

Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 

P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 

Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

11,18,25…….......Singers’ Rehearsal 
5……..………………..…..Ladies Section 
6……….…..………...Spaghetti Dinner 
12………..…………….Trustee Meeting 
13....Executive & Business Meeting 
17………………...Singers at Germania 
19…………...……...Rental Committee 
20….Beef/Chicken Noodle Dinner 
27……………………………...Geselligkeit 
30……………………….…..Oktoberfest 
 

59 North Fifth Street 

Newark, Ohio 43055 

740-345-9864 

Newark Maennerchor 
Spaghetti 

Dine inside/outside and Curbside 
 

Wednesday, September 6, 
2023 

4:30 - 6:30 pm 
Adults - $10     Children - 12 &  

  

 

The new name for 
our Social  
Meeting  
is  
Gesselligkeit 
which is a social 
gathering, pro-
nounced with a 
“soft Ga” “sing” 
“skite”.   

Newark Maennerchor 
Beef/Chicken Noodles Dinner 

Dine inside/outside and Curbside 
 

Wednesday, Sept. 20, 2023 
4:30 - 6:30 pm 

Adults - $10     Children - 12 &  
under $5 



July 26, 2023 Julie & Clair 
Schell were surprised by the 
dedication of the pavilion as 
the Clair and Julie Schell  
Family Pavilion  

From left—Hans Schell, Julie 

Schell, Clair Schell & Mike 

Lorhman 


